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Blessed are the peacemakers: for they shall be called the children of God. Matthew 5:9
When times are trying it is our belief and trust in God that gets us through our problems and out the other side of the tunnel in good standing. With all the unknowns coming from the Coronavirus it is unsettling to be “trapped” at home and worried about talking to people face to face. I know it is exceedingly difficult to not be able to see the grand children and do much travel but stay strong and have faith that we are in God’s care and it will get better. It is safe coming to church each Sunday and seeing fellow believers is a great way to recharge your battery. Feel free to stay around after church and visit with each other and let the cabin fever melt away.
Our new adult bible study on Galatians is going well. We are accepting new people to come join us on Thursday mornings at 11:00 as we go through the writings of Paul. 
I am excited to announce that on Sunday, September 27th, at 5:00 pm we will be hosting Kevin and Heidi Cheng for a wonderful time of music and praise. Please plan to attend.
In closing I pray that you and your family stay enjoy all the upcoming events and activities coming with fall.

God’s Blessings,
Pastor Galen
